



February 16, 2021

Hearts to Everyone!!

The beginning of 2021 will certainly bring new ideas and a new outlook...even

in our Airstream communities. Have you seen the new design incorporating an office space for WFH (work from home) employees and campers? A true sign of the "new" times.

As we all begin adapting to our new normal, we also need to remember the old

normal -especially within the Four Corners Unit. Our Patagonia AZ rally coming

up in April will be our first of the year and the first official rally in many, many months. We look forward to rekindling old and building new relationships.

To date, hosts of previous rallies have been unable to secure some of our old favorite rally sites. State parks have not released their group areas for

reservations, even into 2022 until COVID is "over". So we need to get

creative! If you have any "out of the box" ideas, go for it! This is a great

Until then, enjoy gathering in small groups while traveling to new locations!
When going to those new places, look up some 4CU members for some first hand, local's suggestions! You should have received your updated FOUR CORNERS digital directory last week! Keep it handy! WBCCI also sent out the

opportunity to turn "lemons into lemonade" and get into some interesting places

Safe travels!!! Be well!!!

master directory as well.

<u>4CU Rally Reports</u>

The 4CU board shares your wishes to gather "around the campfire" as quickly as possible at one of our wonderful rallies. Unfortunately, we are all at the mercy of the rv parks owners, the US Forest Service, state parks and county parks. Although there are rallies listed on our calendar, news and status changes every single day. These rally locations do not have answers for us either. They are on a day-to-day schedule as well.

unknowns during this pandemic and wish to make well thought out decisions regarding our members health and well being. As soon as any decisions are made we will let you know.

Here in the Four Corners we are facing many

Here's the latest update (2/14/2021)

Mar 18

Upcoming Rallies:

Spring Equinox Celebration Rally, Patagonia, AZ

*******FULL with a waitlist*******

Submit an idea...or...

WHAT'S THE NEXT RALLY???

Better yet... Plan it yourself at

YOUR Favorite Place!

Remember, Rallies can be as simple or grand as you wish.

More information at 4CU Rallies

It's up to you!

Where are you???

In these odd times, our travels have been taking us new places and our

Airstreams allow us to physically distance while still enjoying the country. In the

past months we have heard from a few of our members letting us know where
they are "hiding out"!

Thank you for sending in brief overviews of your journeys!

We look forward to reading more!

Welcome Our Members to the 4CU!!

Deborah Heen – Box Elder, SD

John & Linda Christensen - Canton, SD

Dennis & Joan Ledbetter – ABQ, NM

Leonard & Belinda Smith – Tucson, AZ

Lynda Rozell - Green Cove Springs, FL

Tom & Melanie Sheffield – Prescott, AZ

Stay Healthy...Stay Home...Stay Connected

Jackson Center, OH 45334-6001

Copyright © 2021 Four Corners Unit/WBCCI, All rights reserved.